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Dear WCS Community: 
 
The Graduation for the senior class of 2020 is on everyone’s heart and mind.  As 
Principal Capers and I have discussed with many students, families and 
community members the graduation ceremony for our senior class is a top priority 
and we have been discussing and planning multiple options and contingencies for 
several weeks, often many times each week.  Today we would like to announce 
that the graduating class of 2020 will have a virtual ceremony.  This event will 
take place on the original date and time which is Thursday, May 21, 2020, 
beginning at 7:00 pm.   
 
Final details are being completed and Principal Capers will release more 
information to our graduating seniors and the community within the next week.  
This was a very emotional decision just as this is a very emotional event for our 
students and our families.  We are excited about this opportunity and the Warren 
G. Harding High School Administration and Faculty are working hard to create an 
event that appropriately honors and recognizes the Class of 2020 they have 
earned. 
 
Mark your calendars for Thursday, May 21st at 7:00 pm and we look forward to 
sharing more details in the next few days. 
 
 
Steve Chiaro, Superintendent 
Warren City Schools 


